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Dear Board Clerk Don Brown,

As an Illinois resident, and as a scientist who has made an extensive study of the environmental and economic
benefits of the ongoing transition to zero emissions, I am asking that you support the adoption of the Clean Vehicle
Standards for clean air: the Advanced Clean Trucks, Advanced Clean Cars, and Heavy-Duty Omnibus rules.

The transition to zero emission vehicles is happening. In addition to major benefits (environmental, health and
financial) to consumers, it also provides market advantages to the commercial sector. The only remaining question is
how quickly this transition will occur and whether Illinois will be left behind.

Although the transition *will* occur, the market contains inefficiencies (for example, entrenched manufacturers, or
companies that simply "have always done things this way") and does not always respond to innovations in the
fastest manner. It is the duty of policy makers to provide carrots and sticks to help the market act in the most
effective manner to improve the lives of our citizens both now and in the future.

Please vote in favor of Illinois adoption of the Clean Vehicle Standards. Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Geza Gyuk
Glenview, IL
ggyuk@adlerplanetarium.org
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